
3rd Opening Ceremony
of two buildings holding three classrooms each, an 

office, a storage room, and restrooms
for the Public Elementary School of Golo-Djigbé 

Municipality of Abomey-Calavi
(July 3, 2025)

Finally, the time had come for the elementary school of Golo-Djigbe to 
clean the new buildings, carry the tables and chairs into the classrooms, 
and tidy up the surrounding area. 
The children practiced dance performances.

Some students greeted us in a traditional way.



The student representative thanks for the new buildings.

The principal and representative of the PTA are pleased that their worries 
about their children are now over.

  

The representative of the school inspectorate and the village chief are 
delighted with the new, colorful buildings.
The chairman of the NPO Actions de Solidarité and the mayor wish the 
students much success.



The keys are handed over to the new owners.

With the ribbon cutting, everyone gets access to the new classrooms.

The tables and chairs are a donation from Dietmar and Roswitha.



Next the toilets are inspected.



After the official part of the celebration, there is dancing to everybody’s 
heart's content.



I would like to thank our partners, the "Fly and Help" association and the 
Vogelsberg district, as well as the Federal Ministry for Economic 
Cooperation and Development and thus the people of the Federal 
Republic of Germany, whose taxes made this project possible. I would 
also like to thank everyone who contributed locally: the municipality of 
Abomey-Calavi, which sent its technical service to our construction site, 
our partner association Kplewanou, which provided financial and moral 
support to the local community, and our two construction teams.

The children are now on vacation. Starting from September, they will 
take full possession of the new classrooms. We wish them happy learning 
and much success.

With kind regards
Astrid Toda


